
Our positive feedback

critical care was one of their favourite placements because the doctors went 
out of their way to teach. they specifically wanted to thank drs fell, alker and

haywood who did amazing teaching, provided so much support and made the
placement one of the most memorable. they wish their placement had been longer

so they could spend more time with you all

Decland and youssef, FY1, were described as helpful, a great source of learning
and very supportive

anoop, FY1, was described as facilitating bedside teaching which was especially
helpful and will definitely help with future practice

Hannah and prateek, clinical fellows were approachable, friendly and good at
organising things for us

Clinical fellows were very prompt to organise extra sessions for us 

Here is some of the feedback we have received from our medical
students


